
16.9.2016 

                           Topaz News                        

Dear All, 

What a fabulous week it has been! 

 

 

 

Literacy evening 

Wednesday 21st September 7.30pm  (for about an hour) 

Our shared interest and support has been proven over and over again to help children make the very best progress. To 

enable us to make this as good as it can be for your child we need to have a shared approach. As well as talking about phonic 

skills, reading and writing we will also share some photos from our first week. Please fill in the slip in the orange book so that 

we can get an idea of how many people to expect. Please try to come along even if it's for a refresher!                     

Kind Regards,           

              Sally Windmill 

What have we been learning? 

Our main aim for these early weeks is to get everyone feeling happy and making lots of friends. I 

would say that we have all done an amazing job of this. I am hugely proud of the children and, of 

course, their families. Take a look in the home learning book to find out about some rhyming songs 

we have been learning. We have made the most of the good weather by getting outdoors for lots of 

activities. However, we will continue to enjoy outside learning into the winter so a coat will be 

essential. We have had an introduction to dough disco and had our first PE session. Next week we will 

be talking about what makes each of us very special so having a talk about eye colour, hair colour and 

other things that are special would give the children some good ideas for our discussions. 

 

Water 

We encourage the children to bring their own water 

bottle each day. These can be accessed through the day and must 

only have water in them. Please do not put these in book 

bags as books were ruined by leaking bottles last year. 


